TOUCH REPORT

- Season kick-off Saturday 26th July.
- There has been a substantial increase in the number of girls competing in selection trials for the upcoming season. As a result there is likely to be at least another two teams included in the competition for the season a C Team in the opens, and a second Year 8 team. We are currently waiting to see whether the competition can hold the teams as other schools are still holding their trials. It is great to see so many girls interested in playing Touch.
- A pre-season Supporters' Group meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 25th June with a packed agenda up for discussion.
- Our first fund raiser a bowling night is scheduled for Sunday 3rd August at this stage.

Regards
Dorelle Stubbings
President